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      Friday, 03 May 2024 

KS2 (Years 3 to 6) Cleethorpes Trip 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year, Key Stage Two have the exciting opportunity to spend the day at the seaside. We will visit 

Cleethorpes on Monday 15th July 2024. The coach will collect children from Castle Hills at 8.30am and 

return to school at approximately 4.30pm. Because of this, children will need to arrive at school for 

8.15am. The cost of the visit is £12.50 per child, to be paid on ParentPay by Friday 28th June 2024. 

We believe this trip will provide an enjoyable way to end the academic year, and offer valuable learning 

experiences outside of the classroom that link in with various Geography topics. Activities planned for the 

day include games on the beach, arcades, walking along the promenade, sandcastle building competitions, 

shell collecting and enjoying the sights of the seaside.  

It is crucial that children come prepared for the outing by wearing appropriate non uniform clothing. As we 

anticipate a sunny day, we strongly recommend that each child brings a hat, a water bottle, and sun 

cream, to ensure they are well-protected. In the event that rain is forecast, please send your child with a 

waterproof coat. Children will need a rucksack to carry their packed lunch, water bottle, suncream and 

spending money (maximum of £10 per child). 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like to order a packed lunch from school, please 

indicate this on the consent slip below. We require all packed lunch orders to be returned to school by 

Friday 14th June 2024, so we can place the order with the Kitchen Manager. 

 

As with all school visits your child’s place will be dependent on their good behaviour in school right up to the 

day the visit takes place. If your child is unable to take part due to their behaviour, any monies paid will 

not be refunded.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Neil Harris 

Head of School 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………                                                                              

Please complete and return by Friday 14th June 2024 

 

I give consent for my child (name) ……………………………………………………… to go on the school visit to 

Cleethorpes on Monday 15th July 2024 and will pay £12.50 on ParentPay by Friday 28th June.  

 

Signed …………………………………………………… (Parent/guardian) 

 

I am entitled to Free School Meals and would like to order a packed lunch for my child to take to 

Cleethorpes on Monday 15th July: Yes [   ] No [  ]  Please select a sandwich: Cheese [  ] Ham [  ] 

 

Signed …………………………………………………… (Parent/guardian) 

 
 


